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This bill is a terrible idea. It hurts everyone,from farmers to firefighters to paramedics 

all the way to the lay citizens. All people rely on diesel in some way, wether it’s to get 

food from the store(delivered by a diesel semi) or if your house catches on fire ( most 

if not all fire engines are diesel). Or you need an ambulance because a loved one is 

having a heart attack (most ambulances are diesel).  

 

This bill will raise the cost of food/ living more then it already has. It could potentially 

KILL someone. I don’t know a singles fire district or ambulance company that could 

afford to replace most if not all of their fleet to respond to emergency’s. Even if they 

could, the wait to get new fire engines or ambulances would be a long time. 

 

DONT NOT ALLOW THIS BILL TO GO THROUGH.  


